Subject: Re: JARRAH
Posted by Bill Martinelli on Thu, 19 Aug 2004 22:48:46 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Adrian,The 13mm is plenty. For very large horns in the bass range the 19mm would be a better
choice. Even then, 13mm is still plenty when you start bracing the structure. Sometimes making
joints in the thicker materials can be easier. The thinner material would be just fine.Bill
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